30-05-18

Ben Farrant

London Borough of Camden
Development Management
Camden Town Hall

London

WC1H 9JE

Dear Ben Farrant
Re: 2018/2081/P — 7 Jeffreys Place NW1 — OBJECTION

| write to object to the proposals for an additional 3 bedroom flat on the roof
of the premises above. The building is already completely out of scale with
other buildings in this Conservation Area. It is also adjacent to the existing
Grade Il Listed buildings in lvor Street.

The previous application was for a considerably smaller flat and this was
refused by both Camden and subsequently by an independent Planning

Inspector.

Please refuse this greedy application, which will cause harm to this area.

Yours sincerely

W Ralph Layland (Dr)



